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Chatham Area Transit searching for next Executive Director/Chief Executive Officer 
 
SAVANNAH, Ga. (WTOC) - Chatham Area Transit is searching for its next Executive 
Director/Chief Executive Officer. The Board of Directors of Chatham Area Transit Authority is 
working with Colin Baenziger & Associates, an executive search firm, to aid in the search. The 
CAT Board of Directors approved the contract award during a scheduled meeting back in March. 
 
In a release, CAT Board Chair Deidrick Cody said, “this is a pivotal moment for CAT as we look 
toward the future. Partnering with Colin Baenziger & Associates ensures we are casting a wide net 
and seeking out the best possible leadership to guide our organization into its next chapter. We’re 
excited to find a visionary leader who will continue to build upon CAT’s mission of providing safe, 
reliable, and accessible public transportation in Chatham County.” 
 
CAT says the search firm will work with the Board and its search committee to identify top 
candidates for the position. 
 


